Hi Kevin (and Carrie),

As I'm sure you are aware, Mount Gilead has chosen to hire me full time through the district instead of through the MOESC. Shortly before spring break, I was board approved to make it official.

I have really enjoyed working at MOESC these past few years and have made many great connections and learned so much. Thank you for the opportunity to be a part of your team and all the guidance and support that you have provided me.

Please accept my resignation from MOESC effective at the end of my contract date, July 31, 2023. If you need any additional information or details, please let me know.

Thank you!

Ally Schleichert